
Commissioner McGaffigan's Comments on SECY-99-033:

I approve the staff recommendation to terminate the license for Chemetron's Harvard Avenue and Bert Avenue sites thereby releasing them for

unrestricted use and removing them from the NRC's Site Decommissioning Management Program. I suggest that the staff also inform the McGean-Rohco

Company by letter of the NRC's decision since this company occupies a series of buildings immediately adjacent to Chemetron which were contaminated

by Chemetron operations, and it is my understanding that McGean-Rohco owns the land on which Chemetron resides.


